

12th September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

RE: School Closure (Additional Bank Holiday) - Monday 19 September 2022 for the State Funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II

I am writing following the very sad news of the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.

As you will be aware the official date of the Queen's State Funeral has been confirmed as 19 September 2022.

This day has been designated as a bank holiday and Oak Academy, along with other schools in BCP, will be closed on this day, as a mark of respect and to allow our school community to join in with this national historic event.

A period of National Mourning has started and will continue until the end of the State Funeral. This is a period of time for reflection in response to the death of the Sovereign. We will continue to reflect with students this week in school.

As always many thanks for your support. If you have any questions please do not hestiate to contact me at hayley.richley@oak-academy.co.uk

Yours Sincerely,

Hayley Richley

Principal



